
From: Georgene Voutila
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 6:41:29 PM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

[YOUR Georgene VoutilaNAME, title if applicable, and contact info]

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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